
Public Hearing
Wednesday, June 19, 6:00 pm
Rotary Hall, Florence Filberg Centre
411 Anderton Avenue
Tel. 250-703-4839

The City of Courtenay is proposing an amendment to Zoning Bylaw No. 
2500, 2007 in order to restrict water bottling as a permitted use except 
where the source of water is the municipal water supply, supplied directly 
to the property on which the bottling is taking place.
Get more information:
View a copy of the proposed bylaw and relevant documents on our website 
www.courtenay.ca/devapptracker (search by file number RZ000030) or visit City 
Hall from 8:30 am to 4:30 pm Monday through Friday, excluding holidays, until the 
public hearing. 

If you are unable to attend the public hearing written submissions must be 
received by the City no later than 4:00 pm,Tuesday, June 18, 2019 to ensure their 
availability to Council at the Public Hearing.
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